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Padlock muddle
There has been some muddle with padlocks at closed caves such as Lapphullet, Persgrotta, Larshullet and Olavsgrotta. 
The conclusion is that the padlocks and barred doors must be kept in repair. The lock should preferably be placed on 
the inside of the bars. The barred doors should be placed inside the cave, for aesthetical reasons amongst others. The 
requirement of written rapports from those who are responsible for inspection should be considered. Likewise from 
those who borrow keys. This means that the local council must provide time and money.
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